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Delaware County, Ohio—The Delaware County Records Center has moved to its new 

location at Frank B. Willis Building, 2079 US Highway 23 N and is open for business.  An 

Open House will be offered for the community on Tuesday, August 9, from 4 to 6 pm.  Tour 

the new facility and learn more about the evolution of Delaware County records management 

since its start in 1987.  Light refreshments will be provided. 

“We are excited to expand our operation from 3900 square feet at our former 

Channing Street office to more than 6,000 square feet at our new location.  Our complete in-

house operation is now able to prepare, scan and store files in a humidity and temperature- 

controlled environment.  We also operate one of two local government Kodak Certified 

Laboratories in the state,” shared Chris Shaw, Records Coordinator. 

As Chairman of the Records Commission, County Commissioner Tommy Thompson 

is excited about the new opportunities offered at the new location.  “Residents and visitors 

looking for historical and genealogical information now have a welcoming and easily-

accessible place to research files.  The new location is also better equipped to protect the 

county historical archives stored at the Records Center,” said Commissioner Thompson. 

Stop by to view the First Commissioner’s Journal dating to 1808 or the 1825 will of 

Rutherford B. Hayes Sr. bequeathing $285.20 to be split 50-50 between Sophia Hayes and 

other heirs.                                            
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